
Damage to flowers in Manor Road verge 
 
On at least two occasions in the last week, either an individual or 
individuals have caused damage to the wild flowers in the Manor Road 
Conservation 
Area.  Whilst this is 
not criminal 
damage the 
destruction of the 
wild flowers means 
that the insects 
that would have 
fed on them can no 
longer do so.  Only 
days before an 
array of insect life 
had been noted on the lovely yellow Great Mullein flowers.  These tall 

flowers are the main food of the 
Mullein moth.  Please could those 
responsible give some thought to 
the efforts that have gone into 
making this a successful 
conservation area which 
continues to attract an ever 
increasing amount of wildlife. 

 
 
 

Cllr Higley 
Green Team Guardian of the Manor Road Conservation Area (South side) 

11th July 2024 


